Amber alert issued for missing Roswell child

Written by gallupsun
Thursday, 09 January 2020 17:20

The Roswell Police Department is asking the public’s assistance in locating Osiel Ernesto Rico,
a three-year-old Hispanic male, two-feet-six inches tall, weighing approximately forty pounds,
with brown hair and brown eyes.

Osiel was last seen on Jan. 5 at 602 E. Forest St. in Roswell, N.M. It is unknown what Osiel
was last seen wearing. Osiel Ernesto Rico is missing and is believed to be in danger if not
located.

It is believed he is in the company of Jorge Rico-Ruvira, a 32-year-old male. He is five-foot-eight
inches tall, 150 pounds with brown eyes and black hair. He is believed to be driving a 2003
maroon GMC Yukon SUV with a New Mexico turquoise Centennial license plate MNF231.

Many details are still unknown and under investigation. However, of urgent concern is the
whereabouts of Osiel Ernesto Rico.

Anyone with any information regarding this New Mexico Amber Alert Advisory is asked to call
the Roswell Police Department at (575) 624-6770 or dial 911.
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